
 

 

                       
                    

 
        15th September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Internet & Digital Devices Audit - Year 7 

I am writing to inform you about an important survey that will help us to be able to better 
support your child’s education. In the event that your child is required to self-isolate, we will 
ensure that they can continue learning their curriculum at home via Google Classroom. 
Additionally, students will also be required to complete homework via an online learning 
platform. Therefore in order to ensure that all students have adequate access to a device and 
the internet, we would be grateful if you could take the time to complete a short survey via 
this link. 

If you have more than one child at the academy, please complete a separate survey for each 
of them. The survey will close on Wednesday 29th September. Please be assured that your 
responses will be treated in the strictest confidence.  
 

Thank you for taking the time to respond and helping us to better support our students. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs S Mashike 

Vice Principal 
  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyOWpwckn9g8PQQYoEzilkiDQ3fSDxf4L3o58uJxTuo0pTPg/viewform?usp=sf_link

